
 

 

 

Dear 9th Grade Families, 

 

Last week you may have received a text about a 9th Grade Mask Pick/Up Event and Advisory Photo 
Competition happening this Thursday and Friday. Due to the significant snowfall that is supposed to 
come later this week we will unfortunately have to postpone/ cancel this event until further notice. 

 

Please note that we will send out another auto text to students with the new date for this. 

 

Please reach out to stsamuel@excelacademy.org with any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


